
Greetings Students, 

We know that COVID-19 has been a disruption to your life. Because we genuinely 

care about you, FSCJ wants to understand how we can best meet your academic 

needs during these next few months. Completing this brief survey will allow your 

voice to be heard as we plan for the Summer C7 session (which begins at the end of 

June) and the Fall 2020 term.  

Please respond openly and honestly to the questions.  

All responses are completely confidential and the results summarized so that no 

individual responses are used. Thank you in advance for your participation. 
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